SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE
AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE

Question No. 245

Senator Heffernan asked the following question at the hearing on 17 February 2006:

In my correspondence addressed to the Minister for Justice and Customs dated 30 November 2005,
I submitted various documents including some police documents which included a police
intelligence report (dated 7 April 2005). This report referred to a flat (54 Ballina Apartments,
Darley Street, Darlinghurst), is this the same flat as it appears to be in the newspaper article (copy
included in the documents) that featured in The Weekend Australian, 31 July — 1 August 2004?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

The documentation provided by Senator Heffernan is still under evaluation by the AFP. The
information contained within the report to which Senator Heffernan refers has not been a part of any
formal AFP investigation. The AFP is therefore not in a position to confirm the details of this
question.
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